
Letter Explaining Annual Written Notification 

& Individual Application Registry: For Parents 

August 1, 2017

Dear Parent or Guardian: 

The Healthy Schools Act of 2000 was signed into law in September 2000 and requires that all schools provide 
parents or guardians of students with annual written notification of expected pesticide use on school sites. 

The notification will identify the active ingredient or ingredients in each pesticide product and will include the 

Internet address (http://www.cdpr.ca.gov) for further information on pesticides and their alternatives. We 
will send out annual notifications starting August 15, 2016. 

Parents or guardians may request prior notification of individual pesticide applications at the school site. 
Beginning August 15, 2016, people listed on this registry will be notified at least 72 hours before pesticides are 

applied. If you would like to be notified every time we apply a pesticide, please complete and return the form 

below and mail it to: 

Jason Haver, Maintenance Manager 

Evergreen Union School District 

19500 Learning Way 

Cottonwood, CA 96022 

If you have any questions, please contact Jason at 530/347-3411, X7510. 

Superintendent 
EVERGREEN UNION SCHOOL O!STRICT 

19500 Learning Way, Cottonwood, California 96022 

530/347-3411 ** 530/347-7954 {fax) 

Request for Individual Pesticide Application Notification 
(check one) 

_Evergreen Elementary School _Evergreen Middle School _Bend Elementary School 

I understand that, upon request, the school district is required to supply information about individual pesticide 

applications at least 72 hours before application. I would like to be notified before each pesticide application 

at this school. 

I would prefer to be contacted by (check one): US Mail Email _Phone 

(Please print neatly) 

Name of Parent/Guardian: _________________ _ Date: __________ _ 

Address: _____________________________________ _ 

Day Phone: ( 

Email: 

Evening Phone: ( 

---------------

Return to: Jason Haver, Maintenance Manager 

Evergreen Union School District 

19500 Learning Way 

Cottonwood, CA 96022 



Annual Notification 

of Planned Pesticide Use 
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August 1, 2017

Dear Parent or Guardian: 

The Healthy Schools Act of 2000 requires all California school districts to notify parents and 
guardians of pesticides they expect to apply during the year. We intend to use the following 
pesticides in your school this year: 
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You can find more information regarding these pesticides and pesticide use reduction at the 
Department of Pesticide Regulation's Website at htmJ/www.cdQr.ca.gov. 

If you have any questions, please contact Jason Haver, Maintenance Manager, at 530/347-
3411, X7510. 

Superintendent 

EVERGREEN UNION SCHOOL DISTRICT 

19500 Learning Way, Cottonwood, California 96022 

530/347-3411 *' 530/347-7954-fax 
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